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Blessed Lambs   
Preschool 

February, 2025 

 February 1, 2025 
        Monthly tuition due 
 February 11, 2025 
       2’s M/T  Valentine Movie &     
          Popcorn  (In their classrooms) 
 February 13, 2025 
      3’s Valentine’s Party 12:30pm   
              Fellowship Hall 1 

       2’s W/Th Valentine Movie 
         & Popcorn (In their classrooms) 
 February 14, 2025 
      4’s Valentine’s Party 12:30pm   
              Fellowship Hall 2 

       3’s Transition Valentine’s   
        Party  12:30  Fellowship Hall 1 

 February 17,  2025 
       No School—President’s Day 
 February 26, 2025 
       BLP Literacy Night! 

Dates to Remember 

Inclement Weather Policy 
 
We follow Charles County Public Schools for delays and 
closings.  If schools are delayed 2 hours, the 3 & 4-year-old 
programs will begin at 11am and will end at 1pm as usual, 
the 2 year-old-program will be CLOSED.  If schools are 
closed then the preschool is closed.  Please watch or listen 
to the television or radio on questionable weather days and 
feel free to call the preschool number in the morning if you 
are not sure, 301-934-2289.  You can also call the Charles 
Co. Public School hotline 301-934-7410. 

2025-2026 Registration 

Registration will open to 

the public on Monday, Feb. 

3, 2025.  Registration for  

current families, previous 

families and La Plata Unit-

ed Methodist Church fami-

lies is currently open.  Cur-

rent students are not auto-

matically registered for 

next year.  Parents must fill 

out the appropriate paper-

work and make the regis-

tration payment.  
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2’s Valentine’s Party 

   The 2’s classes will celebrate Valentine’s Day by 

watching a Valentine Movie and having a  special 

snack (Pirate’s Booty) in their classrooms.  The M/T 

classes will do this on Tuesday, February 11, 2025 and 

the W/T classes will celebrate on Thursday, February 

13, 2025.   

Lifestyles & Safe Nights 
 The Safe Nights Program is a program sponsored by LifeStyles of Southern Maryland (a non-profit 

organization that counsels and supports many of the disenfranchised in the tri-county area).  This program 

is also supported by many churches throughout the county.  During the months of October through April, 

people who are homeless are given the opportunity to spend the night in a warm environment and given 

meals.  Each host church takes a week or two during this time to sponsor this program.   

 While COVID  and funding has changed this program  a bit, La Plata United Methodist Church will 

still provide meals during some of the weeks it is being offered.  We are proud of our church’s on-going 

involvement in this ministry.  For more information about Lifestyles please go to:  

https://www.lifestylesofmd.org/  

 

BLP  

Literacy Night 

Our annual Family Literacy Night will be on 

Wednesday, February 26,, 2025 at 6pm.  

Flyers will be sent home, so be sure to re-

turn them if you plan to attend so that we 

can get enough materials.  This year’s 

theme is Camping! (Total number will be capped at 
100 children) 
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